CITY OF DILLEY

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING

Notice is hereby given that the City of Dilley will hold a Public Hearing at 6:00 P.M. on August
29,2024 at the City Hall, Convention Center Building, located at 116 E. Miller St. Dilley, Texas,
78017.

The purpose of the Public Hearing is to consider adopting the Annual Budget for the fiscal
year beginning October 1, 2024 and ending September 30, 2025. All Citizens of the City of
Dilley will be given the opportunity to provide written or oral comments and to ask questions
concerning the Proposed Annual Budget.

This budget will raise more total property taxes than last year’s budget by $50,249 or 3.47%
and of that amount $6,689 is tax revenue to be raised from new property added to the tax roll
this year.

The Proposed Annual Budget is available for inspection at the office of the City Secretary,
located at 116 E. Miller St., Dilley, Texas 78017.



